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The Rainmaker Companies Announces New Alliance- Stable Network 
 

Nashville, Tennessee- January 27, 2017 – The Rainmaker Companies is excited to a new association to 

their alliances division- Stable Network.  National CPA Health Care Advisors Association (HCAA), a 

nationwide network of CPA firms, devoted to serving the health care industry, recently opened up 

membership into a new sub-group- Dental CPAs.   This new sub-group association provides members an 

expanded peer group of providers serving specifically dentists, where they can exchange business 

development practices as well as technical knowledge to deliver greater value to their clients.  Within 

HCAA, for accounting and consulting firms, all members are committed to providing specialized, 

strategic advice that helps their health care clients enhance efficiency and increase profitability.  

Current Dental CPAs members are top quality, successful firms with experience working in the dental 

profession and strong industry networks, working with hundreds of dentists and dental practices 

nationwide. Together with the entire health care industry, the business of dentistry is changing quickly. 

Members of Dental CPAs are able to stay current with shifting trends in the health care market and in 

turn, provide better service to their clients. For more information about Dental CPAs, please visit: 

https://hcaa.com/dental/about-dental-cpas.  

 

List of Current Dental CPAs Members:  

 Deming Malone Livesay & Ostroff 

 Friedman, LLP 

 KraftCPAs PLLC 

 Mike Manoloff P.C. 

 Pearce Bevill Leesburg Moore P.C. 

 Schenck SC 

 ScrogginsGrear 

 Sikich, LLP 

 Suttle & Stalnaker CPAs PPLC 

 Truitt, Tingle, Paramore & Argent, LLC 

 Weyrich, Cronin & Sorra 

 

 

About HCAA 

The National CPA Health Care Advisors Association (HCAA) is a nationwide association of CPA firms 

devoted to serving the health care industry.  Its members provide proactive solutions to the accounting 

needs of physicians and physician groups.  For more information, contact the HCAA at info@hcaa.com.  

HCAA is a subsidiary of The Rainmaker Companies. - a leading provider of training, consulting and 

alliance services that support professional service firms in the growth of their people, their practices, 

and of their clients.  
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